From: Mark Lindhorst

To: Powell, Ken (BWSR)

Subject: RE: WCA Program Update 11-12-2024
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Attachments: Screenshot 2024-11-12 130640.pna
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Operations Center.

Ken,

| am so frustrated that the statute changes establishing BWSR as the lead for wetland
banks has been removed from the proposed Rule. The amount of responsibility being
put on LGU’s specifically in counties with requests for large wetland banks is
unacceptable. St. Louis County has been advocating for this to be done since the 2015
statute changes.

From: Powell, Ken (BWSR) <ken.powell@state.mn.us>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 12:26 PM

To: Powell, Ken (BWSR) <ken.powell@state.mn.us>
Subject: WCA Program Update 11-12-2024

WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links.

This email was sent to WCA LGU and SWCD Contacts. Please pass on to others as warranted. Let
me know if you are no longer a WCA LGU/SWCD contact or otherwise not involved in WCA so |
can remove you from the contact list.

Wetland Conservation Act (WCA) Program Update — Preliminary Draft WCA Rule posted
Date: 11/12/2024

A preliminary Draft WCA Rule has been posted on the BWSR Wetlands rulemaking page. This
preliminary draft is being made available to enable early review and comment by the public prior to
initiation of the formal rulemaking process. If you wish to provide feedback in response to this
preliminary draft, please submit it to bwsr.wcarulemaking@state.mn.us by December 20, 2024.
More information is available on the rulemaking webpage.

Ken Powell
Wetland Conservation Act Operations Supervisor
MN Board of Water & Soil Resources
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Subd. 4. Decision. Upon receiving and considering all required data, the local government unit reviewing
replacement plan applications, bonking 4o sequencing applications, and exemption of no-lossdetermination
requests must act on al replacement lan applcations, banking plon sequencing applicatons, and exemption
or no-oss determination requests in compliance with sction 15.95.

Effect of Change: The deletion of “baiking plan” provides BWSR with lexibilty to mofy the wetiand
bankingplan spprovalprocess estabihed in WCA Rules to sccommodate fins approval by BWSR. This
change s consistent with the above change in Minn. Stat. $1036.2242, Subd. 2, Paragraph (s}
“Sequencing” = added because it s nother category of WCA approval tha was not previously listed in
this sactin.

Effective Date: Any modification t the wetland bariking process would not occur unt changed n WCA
Rule
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